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Stoutland R-II School Board Approves 2022-2023 Calendar

Download the full-page version on the district website at
https://www.stoutlandschools.com/vnews/display.v/ART/621f79c740297





March 4- FFA CDE @ Stoutland
March 10- FFA Labor Auction 6:00 pm
March 14-18- NO SCHOOL Spring Break
March 21-26- Spring Classic Baseball Tournament
March 24- Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00-7:00 pm
March 24- Softball @ Salem 5:00 pm
March 25- PTSO Carnival 4:00-7:00  pm
March 28- Baseball vs Tuscumbia 5:00 pm
March 29- Baseball @ Laquey 5:00 pm
March 29- Softball @ Licking 5:00 pm
March 29- FFA Blood Drive 10:00 am
March 29- JH Track @ Camdenton 4:00 pm

Making tracks to great destinations

Carnival

Parent Teacher Conferences
Please plan to visit with your child's
teacher during Parent Teacher
conferences Thursday, March 24.
Please contact the teacher to set up a
time. Conferences will be available
from 4:00-7:00

PTSO is hosting our annual carnival on
March 25th from 4:00-7:00pm. There will
be dinner and games. Coronation will
begin at 7:30.  Students are selling raffle
tickets for $1.00

March School Board Meeting
Tuesday, March 24, 6:30 pm

School Library

As citizens who serve students and represent
their communities, school board members
face complex and demanding challenges.
March 6-12 is school board recognition week
to honor those individuals who exemplify
being Resilient, Ready, and Relentless for all 
 students. These last two years have been a
testament to not just the student's abilities to
adapt to their constantly changing
environment, but also to our school board
members who work diligently behind the
scenes to make the educational experience
the best it can be for our students in a time
where normalcy isn’t always accessible. They
are extraordinary people who voluntarily
tackle the enormous job of governing school
districts and do so in a manner that illustrates
what it means to be Resilient, Ready, and
Relentless for all those that they represent.
We are very grateful for our members:

Lyle Gray, President
Sharlene Rieke, Vice President

Becca Witt, Secretary
Ellen Henson, Treasurer
Shawn Henson, Member

Josh Kincaid, Member
Candice Reeves, Member

School Board Appreciation

Employment Opportunities

Find our most up-to-date job listings on the district
website. Click Menu on the homepage, then navigate

to the Human Resources page and click on
Employment Opportunities.

https://www.stoutlandschools.com/vnews/display.v/SE
C/Human%20Resources%7CEmployment%20Opportu

nities
For more information please email
oliverk@stoutlandschools.com or

 call Kim Oliver, Director of Personnel 417-286-3711
ext. 146

Mark your calendar


